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I am a business owner who employs over 60 employees.  I work hard to maintain 

excellent relationships with my staff who value their ability to work with me directly if 

they have any concerns about their employment.  I strenuosly object to SB 916 which 

would commonize the costs of providing unemployment benefits to employees of 

employers who go on strike.  This would incentivize strikes and make employers 

across Oregon pay for the wages of employees who strike with other employers.  

This is unfair and represents another tax on businesses. 

I urge you to reject SB 916. 

Thank you for considering my opinion on this important matter. 


